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I believe a universal health plan will allow all people have access to the full range of 

quality health services they need without financial burden. It's an investment in 

people and communities and allows everyone to be on an equal playing field when it 

comes to their health care. It will give people, who might otherwise not have access 

to healthcare, the ability to thrive and have better opportunities without the worry of 

this unnecessary hardship. 


